



115 WEST SOUTH STREET · CENTERVILLE, IN 47330 765.855.3475 (PHONE) · 765.855.2524 (FAX)

CENTERVILLE.K12.IN.US

August 4, 2021

The Board of School Trustees of the Centerville-Abington Community Schools met at 7:00 p.m. in the Spencer Administration Building. The following members were physically present at the Spencer Administration Building: Todd Duke, Susan Hamilton, Brad Lambright, Andy Wandersee, and Renee Westover. The public observed the meeting via in-person or through Zoom. The meeting was opened with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America.

Motion by Renee Westover, second by Andy Wandersee to approve the consent items as presented. All members present voted in favor of the motion. Motion passed 5-0. Documentation follows.

Todd Duke opened the floor to community comments. There were no community comments. Todd Duke closed the floor to community comments.

Old Business:

There was no old business.

New Business:

Mr. Stevenson presented bus driver contracts for consideration. Mr. Stevenson discussed the current status of bus routes. He cut one route and disbursed those students amongst three other buses. They will also be using two subs to cover the Woodlawn route until a permanent driver is hired. Motion by Renee Westover, second by Andy Wandersee to approve the bus driver contracts. All board members present voted for the motion. Motion passed 5-0. Documentation follows.

Additional Items:

Dr. McCoy spoke about the latest map released by the CDC. Dr. McCoy said the county stayed blue despite the majority of the state now transitioning to yellow or orange. He said there are no meetings planned with the Wayne County CDC.

Todd Duke asked about the current status of the kindergarten class size. Dr. McCoy said they are currently at 145 students enrolled in Kindergarten.

Dr. McCoy and Mr. Stevenson led the Board on a tour of the construction at the elementary building.

Motion by Andy Wandersee, second by Brad Lambright to adjourn the meeting at 7:37 p.m. All members present voted in favor of the motion. Motion passed 5-0.

Todd Duke, President

Susan Dell Hamilton, Secretary

